
Year 7 & 8 House Cricket Matches 
 
Please note on Monday 18th and Friday 22nd June the Year 7 and 8 House Cricket Matches 
are due to take place.  The venue will be Latham Road and the matches will finish at 16:30 
as calendared on both days.  If your child is a cricketer, they will be expected to play on both 
of these days (excluding the U12 Boys’ Cricket Team on Friday 22nd). 
 
Please do let Mr Welch know asap if there are any issues (jwelch@stfaiths.co.uk). 
 


